
August 18, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Kenneth R. Hart, Acting Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-06-0038 - DRAFT
NUCLEAR SECTOR SPECIFIC PLAN

The Commission has approved the draft language for the paragraph referenced in COMSECY-
06-0038, subject to the following changes.

Changes to the paragraph in the Enclosure to COMSECY-06-0038

1. Revise line 7 to read ‘ ... DBT, the NRC will should, in the absence ....’  

2. Revise the last two lines to read ‘ ... inputs as part of its independent decision-making
process consistent with its statutory responsibilities and authorityies.’  

In addition, the staff should clarify the intent of DHS and make the reference to ‘security
partners’ consistent with NRC’s reference to ‘Sector Security Partners,’ or clarify any
differences.
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